
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: maryann dyke  
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2019 2:47 PM 
To: House Resources <House.Resources@akleg.gov> 
Subject: Vote NO on Jason Brune as DEC Commissioner  
 
Dear Legislators, please vote no on Pebble spokesman Jason Brune for Commissioner of Department of 
Environmental Conservation.  We need someone who will protect our environment, our natural 
resources, not plunder and trash the vitality of Alaska. 
Sincerely, MaryAnn Dyke, a voter and concerned citizen living in Clam Gulch. 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


